Weekend Announcements
February 27 & 28, 2021



Please join us for Stations of the Cross every Friday during Lent at 3:00 and
7:00 pm.

Come enjoy our World Famous Fish Fry every Friday during Lent from 
4:30-7:00 pm.

	Right to Life will be collecting baby items in the playpen located in the gathering space through March 21st.

The Knights of Columbus will be collecting new jigsaw puzzles, games, crossword puzzle books and word search books during the entire month of February for the VA Hospital in Detroit.  Collection boxes will be at all entrances of the church.

Please save your empty tissue boxes and toilet paper tubes for a project the Religious Formation students will be working on. There will be a collection basket in the Gathering Space. Thank you in advance.

Don’t forget:  Every Wednesday during Lent we have mass at noon.









For these and other events read the parish bulletin or check the website at thomastheapostle.org!

